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HFS Provider USER MEETING  
August 20-21, 2015  

Nashville, TN 

 
HFS Users - 
  
We hope you attend our 2015 User Meeting in Nashville, TN on August 20th - 21st.  The User 
Meeting is designed to update cost report preparers on the latest Medicare information concerning 
the cost report.  The agenda for the second day will center on HFS software features and facility 
specific information.  There is also an opportunity to sign up for a "boot camp" session to discuss 
your particular issue with HFS support and programmers.  The information we present is geared to 
our users and making sure they are getting the most out of our software and that Medicare Cost 
Reports are filed as correctly as possible.  We have some great guest speakers and are working to 
confirm a few more before we call our agenda final.  
  
The $600 registration fee covers all handout materials, continental breakfast and lunch both 
days.  You are also invited to a reception after our meeting on August 20th.  It may be one of the 
only receptions where everybody there understands exactly what you do for a living. 
  
In addition to our usual hospital MCR information, our guest speakers will be updating us on the 
latest Hospice, HHA and SNF news. 
  
Hope to see you in Nashville. 
 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 
(https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?llr=datusneab&oeidk=a07eadzumhzdb5c9ca4) 

 
Click here for a look at the proposed Agenda.  
(https://mlsvc01-prod.s3.amazonaws.com/30c4a2b1101/12bb8e12-c55c-46d7-becb-e2d194091fc8.pdf) 
 
Click here to book a room at the Sheraton Nashville Downtown Hotel or call (615)259-2000. 
(https://www.starwoodmeeting.com/events/start.action?id=1411072237&key=27F9E089) 

 
  
To view more information about the upcoming 2015 User meeting click here. 
(http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07eadzumhzdb5c9ca4&llr=datusneab) 
 

Please register for the meeting as soon as possible as we do have limited space.  Contact us if you 
have any questions or comments regarding the upcoming HFS Provider User Meeting. 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bg87JieFv0VPXo0ymgjMubD1rJVcBG8YNy_j2_vokteUrihHBM7LV3Ajd4LP7eOThGiBrpR0-caliRVSLDIDd4ENre3R-CeTA9BpWljuCJ1x8cN9pfMVmfPUgSwJ5g4z5t5sDzt7vpNsREYEDnIjyFQw1HIi2KLNEqMPw2JyQXA3Xmef061_IR76ksBgojZVMLzQMFMz_H1AdnhySLM5TBYhdvZZUkMfGCEsN2squbBe-qxj1RGhyqpnNfenb478csxurmIq2vc=&c=7U_GKtl8sG69cO0VNwNInK0blafSe-gT5XovpioZiudnRadnFH5hzw==&ch=OuQMu_hNdRIBzoEHyjg6aMiJBkdqgUPs7lGvwi3345MPPTv4Vcq_ng==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bg87JieFv0VPXo0ymgjMubD1rJVcBG8YNy_j2_vokteUrihHBM7LV_ED-kq9-RCvp1nQV-NjIXqQRbPuqrpsISuVtRbm_spSzQ-YNVmLCkXDHU1J6lMAXNDVml6aGkRayhEbDBOLhgXBbcHoyXotgXZVCYV4fE0lgmpFlgUMuPqyrGKChY1EMMDowXqoa4cxLmh-uej5CZeWAGvxVTnmdFLJ-1038ax2&c=7U_GKtl8sG69cO0VNwNInK0blafSe-gT5XovpioZiudnRadnFH5hzw==&ch=OuQMu_hNdRIBzoEHyjg6aMiJBkdqgUPs7lGvwi3345MPPTv4Vcq_ng==

